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Things to look forward to next week 
Monday Class 1W Forest School 

Richie’s Motor Skills Workshops 

Adam Bushnell, Storyteller, working with all of the classes 

Football Club 

Tuesday Non-uniform day       Be different, be me        Donation of £1 

Lego Club (1W)       Motor Skills Club         Sewing Club         Dance Club 

Wednesday Amy singing workshops 

Lego Club (2J)          Languages Club 

Thursday Class 4D Swimming 

Film Club  

Friday Achievement Assembly 

Nursery Forest School 

LAST DAY 

 

Attendance 

We are delighted with the attendance and punctuality so 

far this term.  Over the coming weeks, we will hold a 

Friday draw for all of our children who have 100% 

attendance.  The lucky winner will receive a £10 Amazon 

voucher.  

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles 

for school every day. Children should leave their PE 

kits in school.  

Please can you ensure that all jumpers/cardigans 

have your child’s name on.  

 

Attendance Champions 

Class 2J are the class winners of the attendance trophy this week with 100% attendance.  

Charlie won a £10 voucher in the 100% attendance draw.  


